
To Whom It May Concern, 
 

I wish to register my concern that this Draft Bill suggests that we have a law that is totally 
subjective.  How can we possibly hope to enforce such a thing fairly?  It makes no sense at all and 
takes away our rights to freedom of speech, religious freedom and other such things.  It is outrageous 
and offensive to even consider this.  The Honourable James Spigelman said it best here 
http://www.humanrights.gov.au/about/media/news/2012/132_12.html   I could not put it more 
eloquently so won’t even try.  I agree wholeheartedly with his comments. 

We shouldn’t have to make a law for everything – we need to be able to rely on each other to do the 
good and right things.  Instead of making more laws, can we please focus on how we bring a sense of 
goodwill, nobility and honour back into our culture?   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Evelyn Castelletti. 
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